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Ken Quigley 
Keystroke.net 
500 Gordon Baker Road 
Toronto, ON  
M2H 3B4 
 
 
Dear Ken & the team at Keystroke.net, 
 
Thank you for your support of Second Harvest this holiday season! 
 
We put your gift to work straight away to rescue and deliver surplus food to the people 
experiencing food insecurity during these uncertain and often anxious times. Thank you for 
providing comfort and hope to your neighbours. 
 
Because of you: 
 

• a child can have fresh fruits, vegetables, and snacks at an after-school program. 

• a single mom isn’t forced to decide between paying for rent or food for her family. 

• an elderly person self-isolating at home can have healthy prepared meals delivered to them. 

Specifically, your support has provided enough fresh, healthy food for 10,347 meals for people in 
need. And with support from our donation matching partner, the Nikita Foundation, that number 
doubles to over 20,000 meals!  
 
Thank you so much for supporting our food rescue program. We’re grateful that you share our 
vision that no Canadian needs to go hungry when there is more than enough good food to go 
around.  
 
 
With tremendous gratitude and best wishes for the new year, 

 
 
 

Lori Nikkel 
Chief Executive Officer 
 


